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Editor-in-Chief

On behalf of my colleagues, I would like to re-submit to The Review of Disability Studies – an international journal this manuscript of original clinical qualitative research, entitled: “Swedish citizens with cerebral palsy or Spina Bifida – perceived experiences of social life and employment”

In Sweden, services to promote participation in society for adults with CP and SB are limited, and there is a lack of research in this area. The re-submitted manuscript provides researchers, policymakers, and human services practitioners in the disability field, important information on possible societal barriers for full participation in this group. Additionally, the manuscript aims to contribute to the literature with the participants own perspectives. 
All authors have made a substantial contribution to the conception, design and analysis of the results. All authors have read and approved the manuscript. No part of this manuscript has been submitted or published elsewhere. The authors report no conflicts of interest. The study is funded externally and the funding organization has no role in the design, management, analysis of data or the publishing preferences.

Sincerely,

Karin Törnbom, PhD
Rehabilitation Medicine, Institute of Neuroscience and Physiology, Sahlgrenska Academy, University of Gothenburg, Gothenburg, Sweden
Per Dubbsgatan 14, 3tr
S-413 45 Göteborg
SWEDEN
Telephone: +46-31-3422391
Fax: +46-31-474263
E-mail: Karin.tornbom@gmail.com
